
File #: 0063-EX-RR-2006From: Cecily.Cohen@nokia.com 
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2006 2:32 PM 
To: John Kennedy 
Subject: File #: 0063-EX-RR-2006 
 
Dear Mr. Kennedy:  
 
Thank you for your consideration of our application for an experimental license.  
We do not require an experimental license for 1910-1930 MHz.  Additionally, the 
request for expedited process is not confidential. 
 
Thank you again for all of your assistance in this matter.  
 
Regards,  
 
Cecily Cohen  
Director, Government & Industry Affairs  
Nokia  




